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July 10, 2024 

 
 

Martin, Chock & Carden, Inc. 
Mr. Gary Chock, President 
1001 Bishop St., Suite 2950 
Honolulu, Hawai’i 96813 
E-Mail: gchock@martinchokcarden.com  

 
 

Award of Contract 
Subject: Residential Vulnerabilities Analysis, State of Hawai’i, Department of Defense, 

Hawai’i Emergency Management Agency, CA-202405-RFP 
 
 
Dear Mr. Chock, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded the contract for the above-
mentioned project in the amount of $180,000.00, subject to the availability of funds. 
 
Please be advised that this letter is not an official Notice-to-Proceed (NTP) with the work. In 
accordance with the terms and conditions of the solicitation, no work performance is permitted until 
such a time a NTP is issued.  

 
For further information regarding the project, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Darrick J. M. 
Ching, at darrick.j.m.ching@hawaii.gov. 
 
Congratulations on your award and we look forward to a successful completion of the required 
services. Should you have any questions and/or concerns, please contact Jesper H. Andersen by 
email: jesper.h.andersen@hawaii.gov. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wade T. Ishii 
Acting Chief Engineering Officer 
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